
2. Question submitted by Senator Stevens (Submitted for the November 26, 2009 
Senate Meeting) 

How does the University propose to effectively manage a growing graduate 
student population and new graduate programs if staff positions are being 
reduced, eliminated, and/or changed from continuing to term appointments? 
 
Oral response to be provided by the Dean of the School of Graduate Studies. 
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